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THE NIKKEI LIONS CLUB OF SAN FRANCISCO - DISTRICT 4-C4


President - Bill Stipinovich		 1st Vice President - Bruce Iwafuchi	 	 2nd Vice President - Dan Yee

Secretary - Alan Layug	 	 Treasurer - Donna Kimura	 	 	 Membership - Sarah Fedaie


HAPPY LUNAR NEW YEAR - GUNG HAY FAT CHOY 
2022 - YEAR OF THE TIGER 

February 1, 2022 

February 3, 2022	 Board/General Meeting - Stonestown Shopping Center 2nd Floor

	 	 	 Food Court, 7:00 pm.  There is a requirement for wearing masks and

	 	 	 showing proof of vaccination.  The fast casual restaurants around the

	 	 	 2nd Floor Food Court include Ike’s Sandwiches, Great Steak Philly

	 	 	 Cheesesteak, Panda Express, Poke Bowl-Sushi in a Bowl, Los Kuyas 

	 	 	 Filipino Taco/Burrito, Gangham Korean BBQ Rice Bowl.  Pick up your

	 	 	 food and enter the food court area by 7:00 pm to join the meeting.


February 10, 2022	 Student Speaker Contest to be held at the National Japanese American

	 	 	 Historical Society Gallery, 6:00 pm, sharp.  The topic the students must

	 	 	 speak on is “How Can Kindness Reunite Our Country?”.


February 19, 2022	 District 4C4 Cabinet Meeting, 8:30 am, @ Walker Rec Center, 650 Shell 

	 	 	 Blvd, Foster City, $20 before 2/16/22 to Lion Melite Wood, or $25 after

	 	 	 2/16/22 ( mail check to PO Box 25301, San Mateo 94402)

	 	 	 

March 3, 2022		 Board/General Meeting - Stonestown Shopping Center 2nd Floor

	 	 	 Food Court, 7:00 pm.  Many fast casual restaurants to choose from.


April 7, 2022	 	 Board/General Meeting - Stonestown Shopping Center 2nd Floor

	 	 	 Food Court, 7:00 pm.  Many fast casual restaurants to choose from.


VISITATION FROM DISTRICT GOVERNOR LION DR. JUN VALERA:  On January 6th, we had 
wonderful visit from DG Lion Dr. Jun Valera and members of his Cabinet - 1st Vice Governor 
John Hui, 2nd Vice Governor Kevin Guess, SFCCLC President August Valera plus members of 
Lion Dr. Jun’s family, Lion Luisa Valera, Leo/Lion Tessa Valera and Leo/Lion Paul Carolina. A 
special project this year is DG Dr. Jun’s to personally help club’s in the District, especially those 
with declining membership.  DG Dr. Jun and President Bill signed a pact that there will be a 
special effort between the District and our club to assist in membership recruitment among 
other issues.  There will be direct conversations between the two and ideas will be brought 
back to our club for further discussion.  DG Dr. Jun had a special certificate from LCI for the 50 
years of Lionism by Lion David Fujita. Lion Bill will present the award at a future date. Congrats!


CITY OF HOPE:  The District has made donations to the City of Hope a focus this year.  Our 
club has made donations for many years and raises the money by asking at our monthly 
meetings that attendees put any loose change into the City of Hope can.  We have not sent a 
donation the past 2+ years due to the pandemic.  The contents of cans from the past couple 
years was recently counted and a total of $115.35 was found.  A check in this amount of 
money will be sent to City of Hope which does wonderful things for cancer among children.   


2022 LYCA RAFFLE:  Lion Donna has the raffle tickets for the members.  Check with Lion 
Donna ASAP for the way you want to handle them this year (ldrme@pacbell.net).
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